
Dear Tiger Parents, 

 
Happy New Year! We are so happy to welcome you and your children back for an 

amazing start to the rest of the school year. We hope you had a beautiful and peaceful holiday 

season and we are excited to begin the New Year well. If you and your child are new, welcome 

to the Tigers classroom! We are a team of teachers who keep the class running smoothly on a 

regular basis. Our daily schedule is as follow, Miss Annabeth (MWF 8-5), Mrs. Lisa (M-F 8:30 - 

1:30), and Miss. Britney (M-F 1:30 - 5:30). Please feel free to reach out to any of us via email or 

in person with any questions you may have or just to talk. We'd love the chance to get to know 

you and your child better and learn how we can make your transition to the Tigers’ class go as 

smoothly as possible. 

 

Last month your children learned all about Advent and the Christmas story. We also 

covered the color green, the shape star, and the number 4. Favorite activities included working 

on our ornaments, parent gifts and going to see the Christmas village in the church. This month 

we are excited to begin learning about changes in the seasons and how each of us is growing. 

Your children will learn about weather and seasons and observe signs of winter on our nature 

walks. They will learn about how Jesus grew when He was a little boy just like each of them are 

growing. We will also be learning the number 5, the color white, and the shape of a rectangle. 

Our fruit of the spirit is patience and our Bible verse is “The crowds were amazed at His 

teaching” as we learn about some of the stories or parables that Jesus told. 

 

May God bless each of you and your families in the New Year with His peace and 

goodness. We are so happy to look back and to see how far we've come these last months. We 

are confident that the rest of the school year will bring even more growth and fun.  

 

God bless, 

Miss. Annabeth, Mrs. Lisa, and Miss. Britney 

 

Important Dates 

 

● January 1: Happy New Year! 

● January 3: Preschool resumes 

● January 6: Happy Epiphany! 

● January 17: School closed for Teacher In-Service 

● January 19: Parent Chapel 

● January 24 - 28: National Lutheran Schools Week 


